Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 11:01 AM
To: Hardwood Floors By Manny, LLC <Info@hardwoodfloorsbymanny.com>

The work by Manny was outstanding. It was our second time using Manny and once again he did
not disappoint. You can't tell the floors were damaged and the finish is beautiful. Manny is an wood

floor expert and better yet an artist. Also, he is genuinely a nice person. It was a pleasure working
with Hardwood Floors by Manny.

Bill James
New Lenox, IL



